[image: image1.wmf]
[image: image1.wmf]

March 17, 2015

Lummi Nation Higher Education Office

2665 Kwina Rd. 

Bellingham, WA 98226

Dear Higher Education Coordinator:

Ms. Victoria Caswell began the Master in Teaching Program here at The Evergreen State College in fall 2014 and is successfully concluding her second quarter in the program this week. I have spoken today with her MiT program faculty advisor and one of her instructors, Ms. Sonja Weidenhaupt, and verified Victoria has completed all 16 credits at a satisfactory graduate level this quarter and last. She is advancing to the spring quarter. The Evergreen State College does not transcript credits with grades each quarter. Rather, the college uses narrative evaluations and the awarding of credits, and Victoria’s credits and written evaluation for her transcript will not be completed until mid-late June when she receives a year-long program evaluation. 
We are thankful Victoria has received support for her graduate studies from the Lummi Nation and hope that support will continue.

If I can provide additional information about Victoria’s progress, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,
Maggie Foran
Associate Director, MiT
Certification Officer
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